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From: Kevin Kenny <kkenny@wahkashcontracting.com> 
Sent: January 27, 2020 11:20 AM
To: FLNR Old Growth BC FLNR:EX <Oldgrowthbc@gov.bc.ca>
Cc: Dorian Uzzell <duzzell@wahkashcontracting.com>
Subject: Support for Old Growth Logging In BC
 
Good morning,
 
Please find attached a list of 111 persons who SUPPORT OLD GROWTH LOGGING IN BC.  Please add
all names on our list and to the official registrar so we may continue to harvest this resource for
years to come.
 
As per the “Guidelines for Written Submissions” and as shown on the header of our submission,
persons whom have signed our petition either work directly for Wahkash Contracting Ltd., R&J Road
Building Ltd., Bonanza Lake Logging Ltd., and/or are suppliers that work directly with our companies
and have direct ties to the harvesting of old growth forests. 
 
Should the harvesting of old growth timber be terminated, the majority (in excess of 95%) of those
listed on the above petition would/will become unemployed with the companies highlighted above
and the companies themselves would be uneconomical to operate without the harvest of old growth
timber and would in all likelihood cease to exist/be forced to close.
 
We truly hope that the government will find the strength to continue to support the forest industry
which built this great province of ours and continues to provide environmentally sustainable jobs
and security for those who are directly and indirectly employed in the harvest of old growth.
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Dorian Uzzell or myself via email.  Thank
you for the opportunity to provide input
 
Best Regards,
 
Kevin Kenny, RPF, EIT
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